
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

 

 
 
FACE-IT announces the launch of their website 
  
FACE-IT, the newly-formed action group set up to protect the 
best of the area in and around Fleet and Crookham, has 
announced the launch of its new website.  
  
Compiled and launched in just one week, the website contains 
a wide range of information and sets out to inform users 
about the organisation and their objectives; the local 
environment and landscape; the current and future 
infrastructure challenges faced in the West of Fleet; the 
continued threat as Fleet and Crookham becomes 'Hart's 
sacrificial lamb'; the actions and communications of the group 
and an invitation for people to join FACE-IT and keep you up 
to date with actions and progress. 
  
The website also has access to comments on Twitter and 
Facebook as well as a number of quick links to Hart District 
Planning, the SHLAA and the Hart LDF. Visitors can view 
recently posted articles and comments by the FACE-IT team 
as well the latest reported news which currently features 
responsible behaviour in the countryside, the environment 
and the road traffic analysis recently conducted in Crondall 
Road. 
  
FACE-IT Chairman, Brian Watt, announced that the website 
will form a key information and marketing tool as well as the 
'go-to' place for matters concerning the over development of 
Fleet and Crookham.  
  
The website can be viewed at www.faceit-group.org. 
  

Ends 

For further information contact publicity@faceit-group.org  

	
  


